4, zACHRY

July 14, 2010

Ms. Sandra Deleon Lopez
Frank’s Paving Co
2072 SE Loop 410
San Antonio, Texas 78220

Re: MIF 1 & 2 and Field Training Project, Fort Sam Houston, Texas, USA
Subj: Letter Of Commendation

Dear Sandra:

On behalf of the Zachry Construction Corporation, I would like to take this opportunity to
commend your Firm’s performance of earthwork, building perimeter drainage, rough - fine
grading, and asphalt paving on the aforementioned Zachry’s Project.

Frank’s Paving completed this one million dollar-plus contracted work in a timely fashion
coordinating this multi-phased task with Zachry and other project Subcontractors. Your
professional business like efforts accompanied with your well trained engineers, equipment
operators, and excellent well maintained equipment was paramount to Zachry’s success on the
project.

In closing, I wish you more success and I look forward to working with you again in the very near
future.

Sincerely,
Zachry £onstruction Corporation

hn Meli
enior Project Manager

Jobsite Address: 3700 Seoti Road. San Antonio Texas 78231
Cell Phone: 210.589.8891



